
Important information concerning an EBT card coming in your mail.

The Community Eligibility Program (CEP) provides free meals for students in participating

schools. Grand View is a CEP school. We understand that all students enrolled during the

2020-2021 School year will soon receive an EBT (Electronic Benefits Card) by mail.

EBT cards provide benefits to buy eligible food in authorized retail food stores/Farmers'

Markets. This program is provided by the Oklahoma Department of Human Services. For proper

mailing and eligibility information, they utilize complete, accurate enrollment data. Grand View

School is linked to this program through CEP and enrollment information only.

Every eligible child will be mailed a 2020-21 P-EBT card. Families with multiple children will

receive a card for each eligible child in their household. The Oklahoma State Department of

Education tells us that there are no details provided with the envelope you will receive. For

information about this program, or how to use the P-EBT cards, call DHS at (405) 522-5050. 

P-EBT benefits for 2020-21 will begin arriving in mailboxes in mid-September 2021. Please allow

several weeks to receive your child’s card.  

For more information:

P-EBT Assistance for Families | Oklahoma State Department of Education

https://sde.ok.gov/pebt

